

Tim Passmore BSc MBA Police and Crime Commissioner Police Headquarters, Martlesham Heath Ipswich, Suffolk, IP5 3QS

Your Ref: Our Ref:

Telephone No. 01473 613514

Email: tim.passmore@suffolk.pnn.police.uk

Date: 3 January 2013

Dear Theresa

RE: HMIC Revisiting Police Relationships: Progress Report

I welcome this report, which underlines the Constabulary's commitment to provide a policing service to local people that is transparent and fair, with officers and staff acting with complete integrity and within the law.

The report details the extensive work that has been carried out to ensure policies and procedures are fit-for-purpose.

I am particularly pleased that the report acknowledges the proactivity of the Constabulary in ensuring that officers and staff have knowledge of these important areas.

I intend to ask the Constabulary to provide an update to me on progress in Spring 2013 to ensure that its policies, procedures and governance arrangements continue to be appropriate and effective.

Yours sincerely

Tim Passmore

Police and Crime Commissioner

ADDRESS:

The Rt Hon Theresa May MP Home Secretary Home Office 2 Marsham Street LONDON SW1P 4DF